
NOTICE: 
DPIE Mandates Electronic Permitting Submittals 

through ePlan System for Retaining Walls 

Effective Wednesday, April 15, 2020, Building Permit applications 
for retaining walls must be submitted through ePlan system. The 
only exception to this requirement is for walk-thru retaining wall 
permits. Retaining walls not greater than 4′6″ in height, grade to top of 
the wall, typically will qualify for the walk-thru review process. 
 
Access the DPIE online permitting portal. 
 
For more information about using ePlan, you may download the  
ePlan User Guides. 
 
For more information about retaining walls, access the DPIE website. 
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